
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

MAY 7, 2020, 4:00 P.M. 

VIA ZOOM VIDEO 

 

Attendees:  Pat Miller, Rachel Bartolowitz, Staci Mauro, Kelly Cook 

 

Pat reviewed the list of items for the FY 2010 budget cycle.  Each member was asked their priorities 
from this list.  The list was narrowed down to the following: 

Designated parking spaces and a parking sign at Sara Maude Mason Preserve with information 
that additional parking is available around the corner on Buckhill. 

 Mural on side of Howey Market or Library – where is best location? 

 Flags/flagpoles for military to be installed at each granite monument 

 Bleachers or benches in Central Park near basketball courts  

 Electronic sign for all departments to use to announce programs, events, boil water, etc. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for June 7, 2020 in the library.  (May not be able to do this re covid restrictions). 

 

Submitted by Kelly Cook 

 

 


